Garcia, Daniela

From: Kristjansson, Sue

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 4:34 PM

To: Eilert, Patrick; Michelle Thomas; Zeng, Kate

Subject: FW: Tub Spout Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-b FOR YOUR REVIEW AND APPROVAL
Attachments: TubSpout Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-b.docx

Tracking: Recipient Read

Eilert, Patrick
Michelle Thomas

Zeng, Kate Read: 6/27/2017 5:29 PM

As per our conversation, attached is the letter that Daniela crafted for tub spout diverters. As | mentioned, | am hesitant
to provide comments that reflect a blanket approval of a measure without acknowledging that there is a study
underway that will determine our position.

Let me know if this works.

Thanks!

Sue



